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December 12, 2020 

Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 

Re: Corrections to Tariff  

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

The following Attachment, issued by Verizon New York Inc., is transmitted for filing in 

accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission, State of New York, to be 

effective January 12, 2020. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15--COMMUNICATIONS 
GRT Statement No. 4 
Page 1, Revision 3 
Page 2, Revision 2 
Page 3, Revision 2 
Page 5, Revision 3 

 
The proposed revisions correct tax district codes and a misspelled locality name.   
 
In view of the fact that the tariff changes do not increase existing prices, and merely 

makes corrections to tariff language, we submit that this is a “routine” filing, pursuant to the 
Commission's December 27, 2000 "Order Waiving Newspaper Publication for Certain Routine 
Tariff Filings" in Case 99-M-1571.  Verizon respectfully requests that the requirements of 
newspaper publications be waived.   

 
 

Please forward the acknowledgement receipt for this filing to Pamela Romeo at 

pamela.m.romeo@verizon.com. 
 Respectfully submitted, 
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